
SACC BOARD MEETING MINUTES 

March 27, 2020, meeting started at 10:30  

Meeting held via Zoom 

 

In Attendance: Sean Bull, President; Andrew Alton, Treasurer; Mike Moos, Executive Assistant. 

There was not a quorum. 

 

Items Covered: 

• Economic Impact of COVID on SACC  

o Mike suggested that the impact could cause organizations to not join next 

membership drive. Sean indicated there have been suggestions of using our funds to 

provide local businesses gift cards to help them survive. Mike suggested for our 

organization to survive, we might fund next year from our surplus funds and offer to 

all local businesses a free one-year membership. This will ensure our survival and 

reduce the strain on local business. 

• How can we show community love for all businesses? 

o Face Book 

▪ Uptick FB posts like those that Sean has been doing on his FB page. 

▪ Action Taken  

• Sean will give all Board members authority to post on our FB page or 

submit your items to Mike to post. 

• Mike started using Sean’s posts on SACC FB page. 

o COVID Info for businesses 

▪ Mike will develop an info of resources that members could avail themselves 

to. Andrew had provided some good resources he received from the Illinois 

Manufacturers Assoc.  

▪ Action Taken  

• Sean asks all board members to send Mike resources/information that 

may be good for the membership.  

• Send out a txt message to all members notifying them of the info.  

• Info will be located on SACC website. 

▪ Intel Gathering – Mike will review State Chamber, Spfld Chamber, Treasurers 

Office, etc for info to share. If you have anything, please send to Mike. 

• SACC Member Decal 

o We probably should offer such an item even though we had previously stopped this. 

He will research costs for maybe a hanging type, vinyl type etc.  

• Next Executive Board Meeting 

o Scheduled for April 1st. The library is closed. We will meet remotely using ZOOM. 

Please download software and register now so you are ready for a meeting. 

• Meeting adjourned at 11:00 

Respectively submitted by Mike Moos, SACC Executive Assistant 


